
 

 

 

 

 

 

Where:  Home of Diane and Phil Bedard, 22 Harmony Trail, Hopedale MA 

When:  Saturday evening, July 22, 5:00 - 8:00 PM 

Our Tame the Beast Social is conducted during the mid-point of Beast Barracks 

for the Class of 2021.  This is a great way to meet other Parent Club members 

and learn more about the West Point journey in an informal and friendly setting.  

We especially encourage parents of the class of 2021 to attend.   

We'll have light dinner fare, beverages, and will try a 

few rounds of beer tasting for those interested.  If 

you have an unusual or favorite beer, feel free to 

bring some (just a bottle or two), or just enjoy 

tasting the house selections.  We will also have soft 

drinks and wine for any non-beer tasters.   

We plan to have parents of cadets from class years 2018 through 2021, and 

perhaps even parents of a newly commissioned 2nd LT.  This is a great way to 

meet and make new friends in your Massachusetts West Point community. 

So that we can better prepare for this fun summer time event, please RSVP by 

Friday July 14th to Phil Bedard at pbedard1@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Your West Point Parents Club of MA  

Go Army! 

You are Cordially Invited to Attend 

the WPPC-MA's  

 

 

Summer Social 


